
Dear Lamoille North Community Members, 

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who came out on Town 

Meeting Day to vote. Our school budgets passed by bigger margins than we have 

seen in recent years and we attribute much of this to greater community 

collaboration and input. We asked for your feedback at our community forum as 

our budgets were being developed and were able to realize much of what you considered important in 

the budget that was eventually recommended to the taxpayers. We see this as a success that we can 

continue to build upon! Your resounding support means that we can offer more and more opportunities 

for our students to ensure a robust academic culture, social-emotional wellbeing and increased ability to 

hire, train and nurture the highest quality of staff for our schools. 

We thank you for engaging with us and trusting us to develop and implement a system that serves our 

students in the best ways possible. We will continue to use our resources wisely to provide the best 

possible education to Lamoille North students. As always, we welcome your feedback and look forward 

to more and more opportunities to hear from you.  

We are grateful for your support in helping Lamoille North be a school system and community of people 

who stand together and stand strong in ensuring equity, access and opportunity for all. 

Respectfully yours, 

Mark Nielsen       Catherine Gallagher, M.Ed. 
Board Chair, LNSU/LNMUUSD     Superintendent of Schools  
    

 

 


